São Paulo, November 29 2013.

United Nations Global Compact Two United Nations Plaza New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Madam, Sir,

On behalf of Máquina da Notícia Comunicação Ltda., we would like to kindly request a 60 day extension on the initial due date to present the Communications on Progress, that should be sent to you on this coming December 6th.

This request stems from the fact that the department in charge of issues related to Global Pact has been recently restructured and reorganized and one of the main initiatives was to hire a highly professional staff. Therefore, getting your positive response on this new date we would be more able to gather the information needed regarding the principles of transparency and income statement that permeate our activities.

Máquina da Notícia is a supporter of The Global Compact's Ten Principles, in the areas of human rights, labour, the environment and anti-corruption in all its forms. Since we became signatories of this initiative, we have been committed to support and disseminate those principles within our sphere of influence

In this regard, we reiterate our commitment to be part of the Global Pact, making its principles part of our strategy, culture and daily operations

We are and will keep being committed to publicly disclose this commitment among our employees, partners, customers, public in general, in order to engage them in collaborative projects in promoting the advance of this initiative, and the United Nations Millennium Development Goals.

Due to our strong interest in continuing being members of the Global Pact, we undertake to submit the COP within the additional deadline and, thereafter, annually, in accordance with the disclosure policy of this document. We are aware of the importance of COP as an essential requirement to join the Global Pact, since it aims to report and describe our efforts to implement the ten principles.

Sincerely yours,

Maristela Mafei Partner-owner

